
Throughout the 2017-2018 school year, the District has worked to develop a long range financial plan. The plan takes tries to take into effect the possible 
increases in both costs and sources of revenue. To calculate revenues, we used a small increase in state aid of approximately 1% and stayed within our estimated 
tax caps each year. The plan also calculates the possible impact on the district’s fund balance.


